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14 January 2011 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2010-0332 - GEC IRs to HONI - clarification 
 
GEC IR# 8 states: “The Long Term Electricity Plan calls for targeting of all cost-effective CDM.” 
 
The correct reference is to the draft supply mix directive which states:  
 
“The Plan shall seek to exceed and accelerate the achievement of these CDM targets if this can 
be done in a manner that is feasible and cost-effective.” 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
 


